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Observations
On
Behalf of the Residents
of

Knockmore Estate / Donomore Green / Ave / Killinarden Heights

Please find below a few suggestions that Killinarden Estate Management would like
to be considered upon review of All Housing Infill Proposals.

e Ttisarecognised fact that there is need for housing to accommodate the
quantity of people that is on the housing list.

e Ttisalso a recognised fact, that cramming houses into areas where
infrastructure does not meet up with requirements for the people already living
in these areas for the last 30 years. It only shows poor planning and the
disregard and lack of respect for the communities already fighting to make
their area a better place to live.

o Existing houses around infill housing should be included and brought up to
meet with the standard of the new houses been built around them, and all
external appearance such as walls, gates, footpaths to be upgraded as infill is
been built.

e That need for proper consultation between S.D.C.C and residents, so that
residents can have regular input regarding plans for their area. (Not only once
a year or two yearly meetings)

o That a time limit be set for the hand over of these infill housing, and that
within the time limit, agreements should be made between South Dublin
County Council and the Builders that these area’s are to be maintain
acceptable to residents,
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for the amount of traffic already been used by the residents living in these
areas, proper planning need to be done on the roads entering and exiting
around all infill housing and passed by the ACM first before infill housing is
passed by the ACM

Proper public lighting and traffic calming measures must be set in place from
the start and on plans with consultation with residents

South Dublin Council County should be providing housing accommodation

for single fathers

Consultation with schools in the area to make sure that the schools can provide
places for the inflow of extra children coming in to area.

All architect drawings should show were site entrance, site offices, storage
area is going to be.




